Hot Spring Valley Irrigation District

Board of Directors

Annual Meeting

Canby Fire Hall

February 21, 2008
7:30 p.m.
Minutes
FINANCIAL REPORT

The Annual Financial Report and the Annual Expense Report for 2007 was read.  
2007 BIG SAGE REPORT

The Irrigation Season started with Big Sage Reservoir at 22.5 feet, or about 28,000 acre feet of water.  The season ended with approximately 2,500 acre feet of water.  
DISCUSSION:


Watermaster Don Ross reported that the boards at the Diversion Dam were in need of replacement.  Rattlesnake Ditch Association President Bill Warren was present, so the matter was discussed with him.  All present felt that replacing the boards was important, with Larry Quigley asking the District if a motion could be made to replace the boards.  Since this diversion does not belong to the District, the Board could not make a motion, but strongly recommended that the boards be replaced for the safety of the watermaster and other field personal, and to preserve the integrity of the diversion.

Other matters discussed included the current legislation changing voter requirements and questions concerning the 2008 Water Availability Fee.

ADJOURNMENT


There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.
_____________________________

Approved:  ___________________

